
Public Recreational Waterways should remain open for public recreation, not favor exclusive recreation types.  It should be open to 
all recreationalists or none at all.  Using the Towed Watersports Motorboat program provides the education component needed to 
allow for all uses.  Restricting use only hurts local families, local businesses that are supported by the boating community, and 
further distances what we all love about Oregon...it's recreation.  We are local residents of the Willamette river and live here for this 
reason.


